
 

CHARLOTTE HIGH SCHOOL 
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL MINUTES 

              
 

Meeting Date: January 14, 2019 
 
Meeting Location: Charlotte High School – Media Center 
 
Scheduled Meeting Time: 6:00 PM 
 
1.  Meeting called to order at 6:00 PM 
 
2.  Guest Introductions and Welcome – Charlotte County School Board member Kim 
Amontree was in attendance tonight. 
                  
3.  Roll Call / Determination of a Quorum  
 
4.  Approval of Minutes 

a. December 3, 2018 – Craig Smith made a motion to approve the minutes, 
Karon Finch second. The motion passed unanimously. 

 
5.  Old Business  

 
6.  New Business  
        

a. Principal’s Report (Cathy Corsaletti) Report cards were sent out today. Pre-
registration for the 2019-2020 school year took place last week. A parent 
information meeting regarding upcoming registration is taking place on 1/14/19. 
The power point presentation from the parents informational meeting will be 
available on the CHS website. Registration will take place 1/28/19 – 1/31/19 for 
current 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students. Thirty extra minutes will be added to 
each school day beginning with the 2019-2020 school year. CHS would support 
that 15 minutes be added at the start of the day and 15 minutes added at the 
end of the day. CHS recently hosted the Leadership Charlotte luncheon. It was a 
great day for students. SGA hosted student led tours. The local Kiwanis club will 
visit CHS on 1/24/19. The meeting will feature the A Team members. CHS Staff 
Appreciation week will be 5/6/19 – 5/10/19. The CHS Senior luncheon will be 
held on 5/8/19.  
 



 

7. Member Comments – Marilyn Mizell shared that CHS Senior night for the Boys 
Soccer Night will be held on 1/18/19. This night will also be Teacher Appreciation night. 

             Karon Finch shared that one of CHS Robotics teams, Robo Mojo has posted a 
video to you tube which highlights their community service project at Deep Creek 
Elementary. Please view, like, and share this video. You can find the video on you tube 
at ftc#8908. Also, please subscribe to the CHS Robotics page. 

              Project Graduation is seeking volunteers and sponsors. Please share and 
attend. You can find information @tarponprojectgrad.com 

8. Public Comments  - Kim Amontree reported that the Vote Yes For Success received 
the votes necessary for approval during our recent elections. Alan Skavroneck was 
appointed as the Citizen at Large on the Independent Oversight Committee.  

9. Next Meeting  - January 14, 2019  

10.  Adjournment 6:40 PM 

 


